
     
  LONGSANDS LINK – 5th July 2019 
 

 
 
 

OPEN AFTERNOON 

School will close at 1.30pm   
       on Wednesday 10th July.  

 

We will re-open from 2.00pm until 
5.00pm for Open Afternoon. Parents are 

invited to come and meet your child’s new 
teacher for September, or current teacher 

to discuss any questions you may have 

regarding their transition in September. 
 

 
MRS OLDFIELD 

Today we say goodbye to Mrs Oldfield  

for a little while, as she begins her 
maternity leave. We will see you soon!! 

 

MOVE UP DAY 

On Monday 8th July there will have 
another  ‘move up’ day so that the 

children feel familiar with their new 
classes, teachers and routines in 

September. The children need to 

enter/leave school in the morning through 
the door that they will be in from 

September. Current Reception Class 
this means that you should use the main 

KS1 playground door which Year 1 and 
Year 2 use. Current Year 2 class should 

make their way around to the KS2 

playground on Monday morning and enter 
via the Year 3 classroom door; they will 

again leave school through the KS2 exit 
door at the front of school.  

Current Year 6 class will be with  

Mrs Smith in Reception for the day. 
 

SPORTS DAY  
Well done to all of the children who took 

part in Sports Day, and thank you to all of 
the parents, carers & grandparents who 

came along to support. A big thank you to 
the PTFA who kindly provided the children 

with ice pops afterwards. 
 

YEAR 4 – RIBCHESTER 

On Tuesday 9th July, Year 4 will be visiting 
the Roman Museum at Ribchester. A 

packed lunch will be required and school 
uniform should be worn together with 

sensible walking shoes and a showerproof 
coat. It we are lucky enough to have a 

sunny day, please ensure that the 

children have sun cream applied before 
they come to school and bring a hat with 

them. Traffic permitting we will be back 
for normal home time collection. 

 
 

 
 
 

LANCASHIRE YOUTH GAMES 
The team - Ross, Zain, Lewis, Lily, Lucy, 

Chloe, Natalya, Shyah and Amelia 
 

Following our win at the Preston High 5 

competition the team represented Preston at 

the Lancashire Youth Games on Tuesday. The 
team were excited and happy to accept any 

freebies that were on offer. Our tournament 
started a little slowly losing three in a row but 

by game four we woke up and really started to 

play some fantastic netball. We got beat in the 
fourth game against the overall winners, but it 

was a very close game. We then went on to 
win the next three games comfortably. 

The children behaved brilliantly the whole day 

and were a pleasure to be with. I know they 
were a little disappointed not to get through to 

the semi-finals but they tried their very best, 
they didn't give up and they can be very proud 

of what they achieved.  I am extremely 
pleased and proud with each and every one of 

them. I must also say a big thank you to all 

the parents who helped with transport and 
assisted me throughout the day. I /we couldn't 

have done it without you.  Thank you   
Mrs Monks 

 

KS1 MORNINGS 

Could we remind parents, carers and friends 
who drop children off in the mornings, to keep 

an eye on them whilst waiting for school to 

open. There have been some concerns over 
behaviours that have occurred before school 

starts in the KS1 playground area. Thank you  
 

END OF TERM 

We finish for the Summer at  
2.00pm on Tuesday 23rd July. 

 
YEAR 6 LEAVERS ASSEMBLY 

Our Year 6 leaver’s assembly will take place on 

Tuesday 23rd July at 9.30am. 
All Year 6 parents, carers and grandparents 

are very welcome to come along and celebrate 
the end of a successful time at Longsands. 

 

STIKINS CLOTHES & PROPERTY LABELS 
If anyone wishes to buy any labels for uniform 

and personal possessions, they can be 
purchased from STIKINS and if the PTFA 

school number is used (35371) Longsands 
PTFA will receive commission. The website is 

www.stikins.co.uk  

and all orders placed in July and August will 
usually be sent the same day.  

 
 

 

MONDAY 8th JULY 

 KS2 Fencing Club  
 Ballet 

 Move Up Day 
 Last Spanish Class 

 

TUESDAY 9th JULY 
 BMA Keyboard Lessons 
 Year 1 Road Safety 
 Ballet  
 Year 4 Roman Museum 

trip to Ribchester 
 

WEDNESDAY 10th JULY 
 8.00am KS1 Dance Club 
 Year 4 Swimming 
 Year 2 Road Safety 
 SCHOOL CLOSES AT 

1.30pm. We re-open  
             2.00pm to 5.00pm for           

Open Afternoon 
 

THURSDAY 11th JULY 
 BMA Guitar Lessons 
 Reception Road Safety   

 
 

FRIDAY 12th JULY 
 Girls Football 
 Church Club  

 
 
 
 

SCHOOL LUNCH MENU 
WC 08/07/19   

WEEK 1 
 
 

 
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY 
RUBEN and SIYANA. 

 
YEAR 6  

When the children leave 
Longsands at the end of the 

Summer term, if you no longer 
wish to receive the Longsands 

Link newsletter please just 

unsubscribe on the school 
website. Thank you 

 
SCHOOL KITS 

If you have any netball, 

football, or any other type of 
school sports kits at home, 

please would you return these 
back to school next week. 

Thank you 

 

http://www.stikins.co.uk/


 

 

PTFA NEWS 

 
PTFA SUMMER FAIR 

A big thank you to all who donated/helped/attended our Summer Fair this year.  It was a 
successful fundraising event - more details to follow in our end of year newsletter. 

 
 

ASDA GREEN TOKENS 
Longsands PTFA are now on the green token voting at ASDA.  If we win, it will give our 

funds a big boost! Please vote for us on your shopping trips there. 
 
 

PTFA RAFFLE AND REFRESHMENTS 
The PTFA will be running a raffle and refreshments at the Year 6 performances this year on 

Tuesday 16th and Wednesday 17th July. Raffle tickets are £1.00 per strip or £5.00 for 6 
strips, and a donation to any refreshments purchased.  Prizes in the raffle include PNE 
signed footballs, wine, vouchers for places including Franco’s, Pizza Hut, The Creative 

Lounge and Another Boutique, as well as some hamper goodies. 
 
 

PTFA RAFFLE PRIZE PICK UP 
If you're one of the lucky ones from the summer fair raffle who haven't collected their prize 
yet, please pick up from the school office by Friday 12th July 2019.  Winning numbers are 

attached on a separate sheet. 
 
 

VEGGIE BURGERS 
If anyone would like to purchase any veggie burgers, they are 50p each.  Currently frozen, 

they can be ordered by contacting Lesley on the PTFA. LongsandsPTFA@gmail.com 
 

mailto:LongsandsPTFA@gmail.com


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER PRIZE! 
 

WIN A ROUND OF 18 HOLES OF GOLF  

AT ASHTON & LEA GOLF CLUB  

FOR YOU AND THREE GUESTS 
 

 

As part of our Summer Fair 2019, Ashton & Lea Golf Club has kindly donated an 

18-hole round of golf prize. 

The lucky winner will receive a ticket to have an 18-hole round of golf along with 

three guests at Ashton & Lea Golf Club (dress code is required). 

 

 

How to Enter 

We are running this as a closed bid prize.   

All you have to do is submit your bid in a sealed envelope, include your name and 

contact number, and hand it into school no later than Thursday 18th July 2019.   

 

The winner will be announced on Friday 19th July 2019, so that the prize can be 

collected before the end of term. 

 

Good luck! 

LONGSANDS CP SCHOOL PTFA 

 

https://www.facebook.com/148059505291886/photos/148059631958540/


 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SUMMER PRIZE! 
 

WIN A FAMILY OF 4 TICKET   

(TWO ADULTS, TWO CHIDLREN) 

FOR ANY HOME GAME AT 

 PNE IN THE 2019/20 SEASON 

 

As part of our Summer Fair 2019, Preston North End Football Club has kindly 

donated a family ticket prize. 

The lucky winner will receive a family ticket for four (two adults, two children) for 

a Preston North End home game (home stands only) in the 2019/20 season 

(subject to availability). 

 

 

How to Enter 

We are running this as a closed bid prize.   

All you have to do is submit your bid in a sealed envelope, include your name and 

contact number, and hand it into school no later than Thursday 18th July 2019.   

The winner will be announced on Friday 19th July 2019, so that the prize can be 

collected before the end of term. 

 

Good luck! 

LONGSANDS CP SCHOOL PTFA 

 

https://www.facebook.com/148059505291886/photos/148059631958540/
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Summer Camps at Longridge Cricket Club 
 

We are pleased to announce that we shall, again, be hosting Summer Camps during the summer holidays. 

W/C 5th August:  Tom Howarth, Longridge 1st XI All rounder, will be running a multi-sports camp during w/c 5th 

August aimed at 8-11 year olds.  Mon-Fri 08.30 – 5.30pm with a range of sports and team challenges available:   

cricket, tri-golf, rounders, dodgeball, athletics etc. The cost for this camp will be £20 per day with breakfast and an 

afternoon snack provided or £15 for half a day. Or book for the full week for £80. Tom has considerable experience 

in running summer camps and will be assisted by Zac Christie, LCC 1st XI Batsman and Level 2 coach. 

W/C 12th & 19th August: Shaun Cockell, our 4th Team Captain, will be running cricket camps during w/c 12th and w/c 

19th August from 9am to 3pm every day (Mon-Fri) with an hour break for lunch.  These are aimed at anyone in the 5 

to 11 years old age range and at all abilities.  The cost is £20 per day. The days will contain mixed skills activities, 

games and cricket challenges.    This camp will be run by resident senior Shaun Cockell who moved to the area from 

Yorkshire, two years ago and chose to make Longridge his home club.  He has run cricket summer camps for several 

years in Yorkshire and here for the last two years. Early drop offs and later pickups can also be accommodated by 

prior arrangement. 

All activities will be run outside but alternative activities will be planned for inclement weather. All you need is a 

packed lunch with drink, sun hat and sun screen for those sunny days (bring your cricket gear if you have it). 

Both Tom and Shaun are ECB level 2 coaches with full DBS certificate and current first aid qualifications.  If you are 

interested in booking your child/children onto any of the days/weeks please contact them directly: 

 Tom Howarth on 07714 428865 or tshowarth@uclan.ac.uk  

 Shaun Cockell on 07798 810858 or shauncockell54@hotmail.co.uk.  

A register will be taken each day when the children arrive and contact details checked for parents/carers.   

Please note that the camps can only run successfully if there are sufficient numbers so please confirm your bookings 

as early as possible. This will also help with planning for numbers of helpers/coach ratios etc.  (late bookings and on 

the day bookings will be accepted if there is capacity.  Camps are open to members, non-members – all friends and 

family members, local schoolchildren and, of course our All Stars, past and present. 

Bookings are now being taken so call and secure your place. 
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